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From: Ella Ryan 
Sent: Wednesday, 6 November 2013 12:21 AM
To: greyhoundracing
Subject: protect greyhound welfare

Dear Director, 
 
The greyhound industry is rife with animal cruelty.  Greyhound racing is banned in some US states as well as South 
Africa for good reason. As an industry that is clearly hard to regulate, a total banning of this 'sport' seems to be the 
only logical and moral option for the NSW government. The 'sport' of dog fighting is illegal in Australia, as well as 
most other countries around the world. In terms of animal cruelty, Greyhound racing is no different. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ella Ryan 

 




